
Hi! 

Teachers at Colorado State University are studying programs that help children 
grow up happily and safely.  This is called research.  This research is about 
what would help kids better understand how to protect themselves and others 
from diseases.  We are asking you if you would like to participate in this study 
at 4-H. 

If you say it is OK, I'll ask you to do an online survey before you start a new 
topic in class.  The survey will ask questions about vaccines.  It will also ask 
you about whether you think vaccines are safe and important.  There isn't a 
right or wrong answer --- it is just about what you think.  It will take 10 minutes.  
After your 4-H leader has finished teaching this topic, I will ask you to fill out 
another survey, just like the first one, to see if you have any new ideas.  Your 
name won't be on the surveys, so no one else will know how you answered. 

Agreeing to be in this project cannot hurt you.  It won't help you, either.  You 
won't get any gift for doing it.  You don't have to do it.  You can still participate 
in 4-H even if you choose not to do the study. If you say "yes" now but later 
change your mind, you can stop being in the research any time by just telling 
your leader. 

If you want to be in this research, sign your name and write today's date on the 
line below. 

_________________________________    __________________ 

Youth                                                            Date 

_________________________________    __________________ 

Researcher                                                   Date 
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